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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to announce that as part of the Book Week experience, (Monday 4th March- 
Friday 8th March) we have the Teach It Through Drama Company doing a story telling 
workshop based on the traditional Polish tale  ‘The Dragon of Krakow’’ with Key Stage 1 on 
Wednesday 6th March.  The storyteller has a tale to tell, but she needs the help of the children 
to find out who is eating all the young people of Krakow. 

With costume, props and set, the children will help our storyteller with this magical story. 
They will take on the roles of all the characters in the medieval city of Krakow, including the 
clever young cobbler, to try and outwit the greedy dragon. 

To keep costs down, the workshop will be held at Seal and we will use school mini buses to 
transport the children there and back. The timings of the event mean that there will be no 
impact on drop off, collection or lunch. We are asking for £4.00 per child f towards the cost 
of his visit, which we are sure you will agree is great value for money. We would appreciate 

it if this could be paid through MCAS by Friday 1st March.   

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
  
Mrs Ryder-Clarke 
 
 


